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Kristy Chew - Fwd: RE: Ivanpah schedule - very important 
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From: Jeff Byron 
, To: Chew, Kristy 

Date: 7/14/2009 10:32 PM 
Subject: Fwd: RE: Ivanpah schedule - very important 

Kristy, 

Please have the following email docketed on the Ivanpah project. 

Thanks, 
Jeff 

Jeff Byron, Commissioner
 
California Energy Commission
 
1516 9th Street, MS 32
 
Sacramento, CA 95814
 
916-654-3992
 
FAX 916-653-3478
 
jbyron@energy.state.ca.us
 
www.energy.ca.gov
 

»> "John Woolard" <jwoolard@brightsourceenergy.com> 7/11/20096:33 PM »>
 
Thanks Jeff - we will be sending written communication in first thing Monday.
 
Thanks for taking this seriously, it is a great project and I would hate to
 
see it start to fall apart based on scheduling/permitting. Regards, John
 

-----Original Message----­
From: Jeff Byron [mailto:Jbyron@energy.state.ca.us]
 
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2009 7:58 PM
 
To: John Woolard
 
Subject: Re: Ivanpah schedule - very important
 

John, 

Of course I remember meeting and I have been paying very close attention to 
this project. I am also accutely aware of the deadlines your company is 
likely facing, as a former developer myself. 

file://C:\Documents and Settings\kchew\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4A5D0785SacH... 7/16/2009 

 DATE
 RECD.

DOCKET
07-AFC-5

    

July 16 2009



Page 2 of2 

As you know, we have an Ex Parte rule on applications before this Commission 
that we take very seriously. Whatever you feel the Committee needs to know 
should be communicated in a public mtng or in writing. I will take your 
comments or input very seriously. 

Regards, 
Jeff 

Jeff Byron 
California Energy Commission 
Sent from my Blackberry device 
-----Original Message----­
From: "John Woolard" <jwoolard@brightsourceenergy.com> 
To: Jeff Byron <Jbyron@energy.state.ca.us> 

Sent: 7/10/2009 11:14:03 AM 
Subject: Ivanpah schedule - very important 

Commissioner Byron ­

As you may recall, I am the President and CEO of BrightSource Energy, Inc; we 
last met a few years ago before we submitted our filing with the CEC. Please 
call me as soon as you can regarding the schedule for the Ivanpah permitting 
process with the CEC. We are now 620 days into a 12 month process, and this 
project has no room left in the schedule for further delay. I would 
appreciate a call on my cell anytime ( to discuss the schedule. 

Regards, John Woolard 

John Woolard / BrightSource Energy / 1999 Harrison Street, Oakland, CA 94612 
/ 510-550-8464/ jwoolard@brightsourceenergy.com 
<mailto:jwoolard@brightsourceenergy.com> 
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